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Remember to set your clocks forward an hour on Sunday the 13th!

Council Meeting Schedule 
Council will meet on Monday, March 7th and

Monday March 21st. All meetings will be in the

community room at the Depot (200 S. Main St.)

and will begin at 8:00pm. There will be a work

session at 7:30pm. The public is welcome to

attend both.
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Need a ride to your doctors

appointment? Don't have a vehicle?

Don't worry, just give MOTA a call at

231-796-6682. They're open from

5:30 am to 7:00pm

Senior Transportation

Please help us welcome Todd Bruggema. He is

the new Downtown Development Authority

Director. He will be located at  City Hall.  Feel

free to stop in and say hello! 

Congratulations, Todd Bruggema!!

Do you have a past due
water bill?

If your utility bill is delinquent or
past due by at least 6 months,
you will need to pay in full by

Monday May, 2nd to avoid the
delinquent balance being applied

to your Summer 2022 taxes. 
Please contact city hall with any

questions. (231) 734- 2181

All Evart residents can recycle curb side at no additional

cost. Republic picks up recycling twice a month and

provides as many bins as you need. Bins are available at

Evart City Hall and we encourage EVERYONE to

participate. Republic accepts paper, cardboard, glass,

metal, and a wide varieties of plastics. Please rinse out

all containers as dirty products can contaminate an

entire load. Check out their website at

RepublicServices.com to see exactly what they do or do

not accept. Some of the products NOT allowed are pill

bottles, plastic grocery bags, styrofoam, wood, or yard

waste. Recycling saves landfill space!

Do You Recycle?
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March Newsletter 2022
Happy St. Patrick's Day

We will continue to remind residents that the

office of Mayor will be up for election next

November, as well as two seats on City Council.

The office of City Clerk will be open again, as

well. Feel free to call or drop in at City Hall to see

what each position entails, and to learn how to

get your name on the ballot. Step up and be

apart of the solution! We hope to accomplish

great things in 2022 and we want YOU to be

apart of that.

City Elections are coming!

As it begins to warm up, water meter

installments will begin. If you aren't sure

whether your meter has been installed or

are ready to schedule an appointment

give us a call at 231-734-2181

Have you gotten your water

meter changed?

New Meter-New Technology 
Do you have the new water meter? Did you know

there's an app on your smartphone in the app

store called "Eyeonwater" that will let you view if

you have a leak or you can simply view your usage.

Reminder

Just a friendly reminder, if you're

putting mattresses or box springs

out, please make sure they are

wrapped in plastic. 

You can purchase plastic wrap for

the mattresses at our local

hardware stores.

Low Income Household

Water Assistance Program
The Michigan Department Of Health And Human

Services (MDHHS) has opened a new program

for people who are un-able to pay their water bill

by the due date. Some requirements you must

have to receive this include: be under 150%

federal poverty limit and or receiving temporary

assistance for needy families (TANF), Food

Assistance program/ supplemental nutrition

assistance program FAP/SNAP, SER, or Social

Security Supplemental income (SSI) . For more

information go to MDHHS-

LIHWAP@michigan.gov or stop by the Depot for

a flyer.


